
 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Carbon Management Hub at the UH Center for Carbon 

Management (CCME) in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 5000 Gulf Fwy #226, Houston, TX 

77023.  

The funding will help enhance and expand the Hub in these three areas:  

 

1.) Develop the testing and validation facilities needed to accelerate 

commercialization and project activation of carbon capture technologies.   

2.)  Focus on developing the academic programs needed to train skilled professionals 

able to effectively deploy carbon management technologies by engaging with a 

broad group of stakeholders to meet the needs of the marketplace. 

3.) Establish the state of Texas as the center for carbon management technology 

development and deployment. 

 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


